
From: casey@caseybrant.com
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: I/O Arcade Bar
Date: Thursday, March 15, 2018 12:48:31 PM

Hi Jim,

My name is Casey, and I'm a resident of the Marquette neighborhood. I attended a community meeting last night to 
discuss the possibility of I/O Arcade Bar opening up nearby. I won't be able to attend next Wednesday's ALRC 
meeting, but I wanted to write you a note and voice my support for the project.

I think an inclusive, community-focused business that gives people a place to gather around an activity like gaming 
would be a boon for Willy Street and surrounding areas. As a community member, I would love to see the I/O 
Arcade Bar project happen.

Thanks for your time!

All the best,
Casey Brant


